
Greenlawn Civic Association 2021 Scholarship

TRAVEL & LEISURE

DINING IN TOKYO

Dear Students, 

      Thank you for your interest in the GCA’s 5th annual

scholarship. The GCA is excited to offer two $500 scholarships for

graduating seniors from Harborfields High School and/or Elwood

John Glenn High School.

Interested students should be graduating by June 2021 with

plans to attend a two-year or four-year college or vocational

school as of September 2021. 

     Essays must be received by April 30th and should be emailed

to: greenlawncivic@gmail.com. Please include your full name,
mailing address, and phone number.

In a double-spaced essay of approximately

500 words, please respond to the following: 

This last year was a year like no other. 
How did you manage to move forward

through difficult times and still find ways to
help your community?
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